
Rancho-Starbuck 
eSports Team

Coached by Mr. Galli and Mr. Langer



Information

● We will start Sept 27th and end regular season Nov. 
30th, if we make playoffs we will finish Dec. 14th

● Super Smash Bros will play on Tuesday
● Rocket League will play on Wednesday
● You will play using our Nintendo Switch consoles
● Fill out our Google Form
● Turn in a signed permission slip to the office by 

Sept 23rd.



We only have 6 slots for each game. 
The first students to turn in their 
permission slips to Mr. Galli will receive priority to play.  
Permission Slip Link 
https://tinyurl.com/eper22

Once you turn in your permission slip, 
you will be added to our eSports Google Classroom 

Questions? Email 
Mr. Galli (dgalli@ljsd.org) or 
Mr. Langer (glanger@ljsd.org)


